
SCHOOL COUNCIL E-MAIL LIST 
 

Subscription Form 
 

The Wexford Collegiate School for the Arts School Council 
maintains an E-mail list for the distribution of meeting agendas, 

minutes, and support documents, as well as for the distribution of information from the 
school, the Toronto District School Board and the Ontario Ministry of Education that 
may be of interest to the school community.  While the primary focus of the list is to 
facilitate the distribution of information and materials to parents, we welcome staff, 
student and community member subscriptions to the list as well. 
 
Joining the E-mail list is a great way to stay informed about school happenings 
and events. 
 
To join the E-mail list, please fill out and return this subscription form to the school 
office. 
 

(Please note that if you are already on the E-mail list you 
do not have to submit a form to remain on the list - this 
form is only for new subscriptions.)  
 
Name  (please print): _________________________________________________ 
 
 
E-mail (please print): _________________________________________________ 
 
Please indicate your relationship to Wexford (check all that apply): 
 
 Parent 

 
 Staff 

 
 Student 

 
 Alumnus/Alumna - Year of Graduation ____________ 

 
 Community Member 

 
 Other (please specify) _______________________________ 
 
This is to confirm that I wish to have my E-mail address added to the Wexford CSA 
School Council E-mail list. 
 
Signature: ______________________________________________ 

 


